

WARRINGTON TOWNSHIP TO CLOSE WELL #4 AS A PRECAUTION

WARRINGTON – At its June 9, 2015 meeting, the Warrington Township Board of Supervisors gave its unanimous consent for the voluntary closure of Well #4 as a precautionary measure.

This action was in response to a request from citizens because of public concerns for public water purity. In addition, the Board directed voluntary water tests at several residences. The Board emphasized that these actions are being undertaken voluntarily and not at EPA or DEP direction, and that the water in Warrington is safe and poses no public risk.

"At no time was there ever a risk to public health, but we understand that public issues such as these can cause angst," said Board Chair Gerald Anderson. "Therefore, we decided to order the temporary shutdown until such time that all of our voluntary tests are completed"